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Comments: The proposed removal of hazard trees in the Pacific Southwest Region implies that tree removal will

potentially happen in Wilderness areas. Wilderness areas were setup to be unmanaged, to be untrammeled.

There should be no use of chainsaws in Wilderness. If trees do fall over trails, they can be removed by crosscut

saws, not chainsaws. And other dead and dying trees should be left as a natural part of the Wilderness. If there

really is a concern of falling trees, erect signs notifying visitors of the risks and provide alternative, non-

Wilderness options.


